Board Meeting

September 14, 2017

Teacher Institute days were held August 17" and 18"

Students participated in the first of three STAR 360 assessments September
6-8" (The assessment went great without any technical problems.)

Teachers will be participating in a STAR 360 webinar on Wednesday
September 20" to analyze the latest student assessment data

The Bismarck Henning Curriculum Director and | met September 8" to
discuss future dates for staff to collaborate during several Professional
Development Days. We also discussed similar curriculum areas for us to
look at together.

Our Reading Wonders trainer will be in district on Wednesday October 11%"
to provide additional support to teachers in the implementation of
Wonders (K-5)

Open House will be held Monday September 18" from 6:00-7:15

Teachers will be participating in a professional development opportunity at
DACC on October 6%



